ISSUE THIRTY THREE | APRIL 2017



100% owned by the Braemar Charitable Trust







Dear Colleague

New Pain Specialist joins the Braemar Pain Clinic

Dr Stephanie Keel joins Dr Conrad Englebrecht in the Braemar Pain Clinic.

The demand for access to the Braemar Pain Clinic has increased markedly since opening in August last year. We are delighted that Dr Keel is now available to see patients at the clinic for pain management and treatment.



Dr Greg Spark - Deputy Chairman



Scan here for more information about the Pain Clinic







Dr Conrad Engelbrecht MBChB, FANZCA or Dr Stephanie Keel MBChB, FANZCA, FFPMANZCA

Email: painclinic@braemarhospital.co.nz

Phone: 07 843 1898 ext 792

Fax: 07 843 9815

www.braemarhospital.co.nz

